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“Sharing the Heart of the King” 

 

July 29, 2020 
 
 
Greetings Preschool Families! 
 
I wanted to update you on recent changes in our preschool.  We continue to watch and monitor the CDC 
guidelines as well as our local St. Louis County Health Department.  We are blessed to have incredibly flexible 
teachers who have made the necessary changes in their classroom to safely teach each day, no more than 10 
children in each classroom, a large fenced in playground and our preschool is spread out over the King of Kings 
campus.  With recent changes in our community, our teachers will now wear masks when they are in close contact 
with children. The safety of your children and our staff remain a primary concern for the King of Kings 
family.  Even though the local school system has decided to go virtual, we feel we have already made safety 
precautions and our overall school numbers are much smaller so our school year will continue.  
 
As always, please make safety decisions that are best for your family.  If we have an opening and we can serve 
your family, we are happy to have your child join us.  We are in this together and God will help guide us to the 
other side of this one day soon. 
 

Serving with Joy, 
 
Babs Hunt 
Early Childhood Director – King of Kings Lutheran Church and Preschool 
13765 Olive Blvd., Chesterfield MO 63107 
314-469-2224 


